
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What a lovely welcome I have received since returning to Cornbank at the end of May so I would like 

to thank everyone so much. I have thoroughly enjoyed meeting and working alongside the children, 

supporting staff and meeting so many families already.  I am now really looking forward to August 

and the new session that lies ahead. 

 

It has been extremely busy since starting here at Cornbank! We have had successful transitions for 

all learners – our new ELC learners, our new P1s, our P7s and all the classes in between have enjoyed 

meeting with their new teachers and support staff. There has been a great deal of information 

sharing going on in the background too so that we are all ready for welcoming classes back in August. 

 

We hope that you have enjoyed reading about the progress your child has made this year and we 

thank those who took the time to provide feedback on the learner profiles. 

 

June has brought about sports days across the school, trips to Bannockburn, the Queens Jubilee, 

Bikeability, Pupil Voice and House Captains Assemblies, the annual Cornbank Partnership BBQ, 

Internet Safety sessions, the summer raffle and our P7 show - The Next Big Step.  With only a few 

days to go, we are looking forward to our P7 and ELC fun days, our ELC graduation, P7 Leavers 

Assembly and a final Goodbye Sing-a-long Assembly on Thursday.  I hope you follow the school on 

our Twitter feed to see the amazing learning opportunities provided. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all those staff moving on from Cornbank all the very 

best in their new adventures – Mr Lavin, Miss Thomson, Mr Drummond, Mrs Davidson and we thank 

them all for the hard work and support they have given our Cornbank Learners.  We have a few 

children moving on too and we wish them well and are sure that they will continue to shine in all they 

do.  We welcome Miss Mason in August as she joins us for her NQT year. 

 

School closes at the normal time on Friday with our P7 learners being piped out the door to High 

School from 12pm. 

 

I wish the entire Cornbank family a safe and happy summer holiday and thank you for your continued 

support.  The Cornbank Team look forward to welcoming all learners back to school in August. 

 

Happy holidays everyone!  
Lynsey Stevenson 

Lynsey Stevenson 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

CORNBANK PRIMARY 

NEWSLETTER  
#RISE 

 

Respect  Inclusion   Safe    Excellence 

 
27th June 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Cornbank Calendar 

Some Key Dates for the Start of Term 

 
All dates are subject to change 

 

15.8.22   In Service Day 

16.8.22   In Service Day 

17.8.22  Learners Return/Establishment Phase Begins 

19.8.22  Welcome Back to School Assembly 

22.8.22  Assessment Window Opens 

24.8.22  P4 Swimming Begins (Every Wednesday) 

25.8.22  P1 Curriculum Evening 

26.8.22  Building Resilience Launch Assembly 

29.8.22  Reading Books Going Home 

1.9.22  P2-7 Meet the Teacher Evening 

2.9.22  School Newsletter Issued 

3.9.22  Class Charter Assembly 

5.9.22  Learning Walks Begin 

9.9.22   School Nurse Drop In – Open to all Families 

9.9.22  House Captains Election 

 

Have a lovely summer holiday everyone! 

From, 

Mrs Stevenson and the Cornbank Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 


